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Dear Parents / Carers
Welcome back hope you all had a nice week.

Please could we remind all parents /carers who drive their child/children to pre-school to be courteous and respectful to
local residents in Bois Hall Gardens and to continue to use this access only to the preschool and not via Mathews Close.
Thank you for your understanding and co-operation.

Please ensure you wear a mask when walking down to preschool from the gate at Bois Hall Gardens and when you are
waiting to drop off / collect your child / children. Please always keep to the one way system up the ramp and down the
steps. Thank you.

During this term we will be looking at spring plants, seeds and making changes to our planting area at the bottom of the
garden. If you are growing any plants or vegetables at home we would love to see pictures either in the setting or on
your child’s tapestry. We will also be making Easter crafts later in the term.

Please could we remind all parents to bring in spare clothes in a named bag as we do encourage children to play outside
whatever the weather. We do supply full waterproofs in very wet conditions. If you child / children arrive at preschool
in wellie boots please could you bring in a change of shoes. Many thanks.

Friday 19t March is Red Nose Day, We will be doing fun activities during the day and if you child/children would like to
wear red and make a donation that would be lovely. (Separate note will be handed out nearer to the time)

Diary Dates:

Red Nose Day- Friday 19t March

Friday 26" March — Last day at Preschool
Monday 12t April — Return to Preschool

Please note that notifications and newsletters are sent to you by email, please notify staff if you are not receiving your
emails. Copies of our policies and procedures can be viewed anytime at pre-School. If you would like to read these then
please speak to a member of staff.

Please remember if you wish to discuss your child’s development with us please complete the slip below and hand back
to a member of staff where an appointment can be made.

Thank you for your continued Support.

Park Preschool Team

Yes | would like to arrange a date to discuss my child’s/Childrens development and progress

Name of Child

Signature Please print name




